Who to contact

To find out how to access this support please contact your local TAC office on 1800 132 260 or:

In Hobart:

Sonja Preston, Tamara Styles or Dionne Bishop

Phone: 6234 0777

Email:

sonja.p@tacinc.com.au tamara.s@tacinc.com.au dionne.b@tacinc.com.au

In Burnie

Keeomee Mansell Phone: 6431 3289

Email: keeomee.m@tacinc.com.au

In Launceston:

Steven Bessell

Phone: 6332 3800

Email: steven.b@tacinc.com.au

Jay McDonald

Phone: 6332 3800

Email: jay.m@tacinc.com.au

This program is funded under the Parental and Community Engagement Program (PACE) of the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet.

Parents Connecting with Schools





Tasmanian Aboriginal Centre

Do you?



Do you want to talk to your child's teacher but somehow never get around to it?

Do you avoid going to parent teacher interviews?



Do you see parents and friends meetings advertised in the school newsletter and think you might like to go, but do not know anyone?



Does your child's school sometimes ask you to come into a meeting and you think that is the last thing you want to do?

To get involved

The TAC is running a new program designed to assist parents make stronger connections with your children's school. We are available to:

- go along to school with you
- arrange meetings with the principal or other staff
- arrange for you to sit in your child's class and observe how teaching and learning takes place
- assist you prepare for your parent teacher interview
- assist you enrol your preschool children in Launch into Learning
- introduce you to the Aboriginal Early Years Officers or other Aboriginal Education Officers
- support you to ask the right questions and ask for the right help to ensure your child is getting the support they need at school to get a good education

In fact we can do almost anything that helps you connect with your child's school.